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IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT!

The Datesheet for the Spring 2025 Final Term Examinations for Bachelor’s
Programs has been announced for the Peshawar Campus. Students are
informed that the datesheet can be viewed through their student portal as
well as on the designated notice boards within the campus. Furthermore, all
students are advised to collect their roll number slips from the University
Reception on October 9th, 2025.

Students with pending semester fees are instructed to clear their dues
before collecting their roll number slips to avoid any inconvenience. Please

ensure timely payment and collection of slips to smoothly appear in the

examinations.
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